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  ST. MARY’S PRIMARY SCHOOL
40 Dunamore Road, Cookstown BT80 9NT
028 8675 1357
Principal: Mrs Eileen Ward B.Ed (Hons) M.Ed, PQH (NI)
eward387@c2kni.net
www.stmarysprimarydunamore.co.uk
Dear Parents,

If your child is going to be absent from school for a length of time, you are asked to contact the school, explaining the reason for the absence and when the child will be returning to school.

As previously mentioned, attendance is monitored very carefully and parents are discouraged from taking children on family holidays during term time.  It is unsettling and disruptive for the child as they are missing out on important learning.  The Education Welfare Officer visits the school every term to look at attendance and requires reasons for poor attendance/unauthorised absences.
Children will not be given any missed work/homework from the class teacher if it is an unauthorised absence (i.e. family holiday).
Kind Regards,

Eileen Ward

Principal 
